From: Rupert, David G - Denver, CO

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2005 2:03 PM
To: Swanson, Ernst A - Seattle, WA
Subject: Olympia BPI Story

Ernie

I am sorry to say that the Olympia BPI story for the December Update was pulled by Jon Leonard, the manager of
Employee Publications at HQ. He is also charged with reviewing the AMP messaging. He was concerned about the
message the BPI story might send.

So, for now, we cannot run the story. However, once this storm blows over we might give it another shot.

To replace the story, I used the Suplay-Wrestlers Business Connect story. I'm sorry because I know you fought to

keep the story in, but we will have to move on for now. We will find a way to give some attention to the employees at
another time.

David Rupert
Writer/Editor

1303) 313-5134

(303} 906-4046 (cell)

(303) 313-5127 (fax)

1745 Stout 5t, Suite 1075
Denver CO 80299



